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From: Lianne Moccia <Iianne.moccia@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 12:14 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: Docket No. DG 1 5-289 Liberty Utilities

Deborah Howland:

I write to urge you to issue a decision promptly to deny the petition referenced above. Eased on the
recommendations of staff and the Office of Consumer Affairs there is ample reason to deny this
petition. There is substantial interest in the Upper Valley in developing renewable energy. The goal
is I 00% renewable by 2050. This project is in direct opposition to that goal and that effort.

Lianne Moccia

Lianne Moccia, Cl/CT
ASL/English Interpreter
Integrated Model of Interpreting
128 Stoney Brook Rd.
Lebanon, NH 03766
603-398-4783 (M)
603-448-1411 (H)
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